
Gunnebo to Publish Year-End Report for 2013 on January 31
The Gunnebo Security Group will publish its Year-End Report for 2013 and its interim report for the fourth quarter of 2013 on
Friday, January 31 2014.

The related press release, including a link to the full report, will be available on Gunnebo’s investor relations website, www.gunnebogroup.com, immediately
after publishing.

Telephone Conference, Friday January 31, 11.00 (CET) 
The agenda for the telephone conference will be as follows:

10:55  Call in to the conference 
11:00  Review of the report by Gunnebo’s President and CEO, Per Borgvall, and CFO, Christian Johansson 
11:25  Questions and answers 
11:45  Closing of telephone conference

To participate in the conference, please sign up using the link below. When registering, you will receive a phone number and a password.

https://eventreg1.conferencing.com/webportal3/reg.html?Acc=922949&Conf=189235

Copies of the presentation will be available 30 minutes prior to the telephone conference on www.gunnebogroup.com. Attending from Gunnebo AB:
President and CEO, Per Borgvall, and CFO, Christian Johansson.

A recording of the telephone conference will be available on www.gunnebogroup.com from late afternoon on January 31.

GUNNEBO AB (publ) 
Group Communications

For further information, please contact:

Elisabeth Moberg, Executive Assistant Gunnebo AB, tel. +46 10 2095 004 or e-mail elisabeth.moberg@gunnebo.com

www.gunnebogroup.com

The Gunnebo Security Group provides efficient and innovative security solutions to customers around the globe. It employs 5800 people in 33 countries across Europe, Asia, Africa,
Australia and Americas, and has a turnover of €580m. Gunnebo focuses its global offering on Bank Security & Cash Handling, Secure Storage, Global Services and Entrance Control.

We make your world safer.


